
WEEKLY COUNTS

Attendance for January 7th
Worship .......................893                             

                
Week of January 7th	   	 2018 Year to Date

Tithes & Offerings......$24,630	 Tithes & Offerings... $24,630 
Planned.........................$29,038	 Planned...................... $29,038
Goal................................$30,490	 Goal............................. $30,490

Missions........................$6,443	 Missions..................... $6,443 
Vision.............................$1,911	 Vision.......................... $1,911

Bible Classes.............. 746

u2017 Giving - Contribution Statements & New Offering Envelopes 
are available in the foyer

uYouth Parent Meeting - tonight after the service in room 208

uBridge Preteen Ministry - OKC Science Museum Saturday, January 
20 – Cost is $6 per person – Sign up and pay in class or at the South 
Welcome Center this evening

u2018 Budget Question & Answer Meeting - Sunday, January 21 at 
5:30pm in room 208 – Copies of our proposed 2018 budget and 
2017 review will be available next Sunday at both Welcome Centers

uVictory Night - Our annual business meeting is Wednesday, January 
24 – Awana will still be in session that evening

u2018 Snow Camp - Space is still available and you may pick up 
info at the South Welcome Center – Final payment and meeting is 
January 28

uIsrael Trip - Final payment is due Sunday, February 4

uBus Ministry Opportunity - If you are interested in serving as a short 
term bus captain this Winter and Spring see Andrew Calabrese

COMING EVENTS & INFORMATION

PRAYER REQUESTS
Bob Coffey, Brent Mosley, Jacqua Boley,  
Rosemary Capshaw, John Gambill, Barbara Ballinger,  
Dora Gomez, Joyce Davis

We are hosting our third regional youth rally. A way you can 
help is to purchase a $10 to $20 gift card to be given out 
as prizes. Cards can be turned in this evening at the South 
Welcome Center to Angela Smith or Laura Loomis.
 
Suggested cards from Walmart, Amazon, Chick-fil-a, Starbucks 

Welcome to our Reflect and Project Sunday. 
Tonight we will be doing a 2017 year in review 
and reflecting on some of the great things 
accomplished in the past year as well as 
casting an eye forward to what we hope to 
accomplish for the Lord in 2018. I am grateful 
for all the Lord has done and am also excited 
about what the future holds for our church 
family. We will also be recognizing our 
“Servant of The Year” recipients and 
passing out new calendars, pens, 
and yard signs. We hope you will 
be here tonight to be a part. 

JUNIOR CAMP INFORMATION

SENIOR CAMP INFORMATION

LADIES FELLOWSHIP

Kids entering 3rd- 6th  • June 25-29 • Royal C Ranch 
early registration fee $30 • Total cost $120

after February 28 cost is $140

7th - 12th  • June 24-29 • Bill Rice Ranch
early registration fee $30 • Total cost $310  

after February 28 cost is $330

Important Dates
Early Registration Sunday, February 18 & 25

Late Registration Sunday, May 6
Final payment & meetings Sunday, June 10
Pick up forms at the South Welcome Center

February 5 at 7pm

Located in the Fellowship Hall • Cost is $15
Sign ups - Sunday 21, Wednesday 24 and Sunday 28

High School age and up • catered by Carrabba’s Italian Grill
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SERMON NOTES church leadership team
Troy Dorrell - Senior Pastor

Jim Ramsey - Seniors, Pastoral Care
John Mardirosian - Youth, Administration

Daniel Fleet - Adult Bible Classes, Outreach
Jesse Becker - Music

Angel Meléndez - Hispanic Ministry
Andrew Calabrese - Children, Facilities

Joe Monds - Mission Intern

ebc connections
Phone and Fax

Phone • 918.437.4707
Fax • 918.437.4735

To receive churchwide text messages text @37g4 to 81010

CONTACT INFO
1835 S 129th E Ave, Tulsa, OK 74108

Email • eastland@eastlandbaptist.org
Web • www.eastlandbaptist.org

Online giving is available on our website.

bookstore 

our purpose
Our purpose is to communicate God’s love to our community, 

and to connect people to Christ through teaching and worship, 
and to care for each other through the church.

communicate connect care

SUNDAY AM
9–9:25am

11:30am–12pm

SUNDAY PM
5–5:55pm
7–7:30pm

WEDNESDAY
6:30–6:55pm

8–8:30pm


